
 

 

Respect - Responsibility - Participation - Safety                       Quality  Education in a Caring  Environment  

Term 4,  Week 7 - Issue 37 Wednesday 22 November, 2017 

BULLETIN  

Tomerong Public School   
 

 

http://www.tomerong-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
 
Volunteer’s Morning Tea 
We are so fortunate to have such wonderful volunteers helping in our school and we’d like to thank all our helpers by 
inviting them to a morning tea from 11am on next Thursday 30 November. To everyone who has assisted by being in 
our classrooms, canteen, garden, attending P&C meetings, covering books, helping with uniforms or supporting the 
school in any other way, please accept an invitation to come along for a cuppa and chat! 
 
P&C Information Session 
We’re excited to have the opportunity to host an afternoon tea with a representative from the NSW Parents and Citizens 
Federation next Wednesday 29 November, commencing at 3.30pm. This is a great chance to come together and learn 
about what the P&C is all about, as well as the role of the members and executive. The meeting will be held in our 
Library. One of our P&C’s focuses is to increase its membership base and we are considering ways to ensure everyone 
has the opportunity to attend meetings. Parents are welcome to bring their children to next week’s information session. 
Hope to see you there.  
 
Berry Camp 
Our 5/6 students had a great time at their two night camp at Berry last week. Sport and Recreation Centre staff 
commended them on their behaviour and how they enthusiastically participated in all events. Thank you Mr Bradley and 
Mrs Ford for providing this opportunity to our students. 
 

  

Bus Passes 
Please note that parents of students in Year 2 will need to apply for a new bus pass as children move into Year 3 next 
year. This is now an online process and should be done promptly to ensure bus passes arrive by the beginning of next 
year. Please go to www.transportnsw.info/school-students. 
 
Presentation Day 
Wow! What a year it’s been! We hope you can join us in celebrating our students’ achievements at our end of year 
Presentation Day on Wednesday 6 December. All parents, grandparents, family and friends are invited to help us 
celebrate another sensational year at Tomerong Public School. The awards ceremony and assembly will commence at 
10am. 
 
New Classroom 
Our Before and After School students excitedly watched our new classroom being delivered last week! We are busy 
working on the 2018 class structure and I hope to be able to let you know which teachers will be taking each class in 
coming weeks.  
 

Have a great week, 
 
Rod White  

Principal 

http://www.________________________________________
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Congratulations to the following students who  
will receive a Class Award at this week’s assembly: 

KD - Melia and Jesse 

1F - Ashton and Ryder 

2M - Aliyah and Nate 

2-3K - Anna and Jorden 

4-5M - Alea, Samantha and Nate K 

5-6B - Nathan, Kalani and Simone 

Library - Lola and Hayden 

COMING EVENTS - TERM 4 

WEEK 7 
Please Return all Library Books 

Thu 23 Nov -K - 6 AFL Sessions 

Fri 24 Nov -School Assembly - 2.40pm 

WEEK 8 

Thu 30 Nov 
-Parent Helper Morning Tea - 11am 
-Year 6, Vincentia High School Transition 

Fri 1 Dec 
-P&C Disco - Tomerong School of Arts 
-Year 6, Vincentia High School Transition 

WEEK 9 

Wed 6 Dec -PRESENTATION DAY - 10am 

WEEK 10 

Tue 12 Dec -Year 6 Jamberoo Excursion 

Wed 13 Dec -End of Year Picnic 

Thu 14 Dec -SRC Talent Quest 

Fri 15 Dec -Last Day of Term 4 for Students 

 

This week’s value is 

Congratulations to last week’s winners 
 

Lexy and Kiang 

HELICOPTER VISIT 
Wow! What a special day it was on Monday when we had one of the 
Squirrel helicopters from the 723 Squadron of HMAS Albatross land 
on our school oval. At the end of lunch, everyone in the whole school 
eagerly awaited in anticipation for the arrival of the helicopter. It 
landed with a powerful gust and was very exciting for all to see. Then 
each class had the opportunity to visit the helicopter, climb aboard 
and ask questions of the pilots and crewmembers. Once everyone 
had been to visit, the whole school then watched again as the 
helicopter took off and flew back to Albatross. Each student also got a 
memento from the Navy and an experience they may never forget. 
Thank you to HMAS Albatross, the Commanding Officer of 723 
Squadron for organising the visit and the wonderful pilots and 
crewmembers that assisted on the day. Mrs Raymer 



 

 

2017 CANTEEN ROSTER - TERM 4 

DATE VOLUNTEER 

Fri 24 Nov HELP NEEDED 

Wed 29 Nov Lindy 

P&C NEWS 

Disco 
Don’t forget the P&C Disco is next Friday, 1 December at 
the Tomerong School of Arts.  
Tickets are $6 which includes a sausage roll, juice and a 
lolly bag.  
There will be two sessions: 
Kindergarten to Year 2  - 5 - 6.30pm 
Year 3 to Year 6   - 6.30 - 8pm.  
Money can be placed in the money collection box located 
in the office waiting room. An additional order form is 
attached to this ‘Bulletin’. 
We do require parental supervision at this event, so if you 
are able to stay and help supervise, it would be greatly 
appreciated. We are also asking for donations of cakes or 
slices on the night. 
Music will be supplied by Rix Mix Digital Jukebox, if you 
are needing to hire a jukebox or karaoke, please support 
Rix Mix Digital Jukebox by phoning 0404 461 558 or 
email rixmix@ozemail.com.au  
 

Jillian - P&C Secretary 
 

Canteen Volunteers Urgently Needed 
Volunteers urgently needed to assist in the canteen on 
Friday 24 November, Friday 1 and Friday 8 December. If 
you are able to assist, please place your name on the 
roster located on the canteen door. There is a $5 canteen 
voucher for all volunteers. 
Lorraine - Canteen Co-ordinator 

SRC NEWS 
Talent Quest 
On Thursday 14 December, the Tomerong SRC will be 
holding their annual ‘Tomerong’s Got Talent’, talent 
quest. 
Students, who would like to perform, are invited to start 
practising and thinking about their performance, either 
individually or in a small group. The acts will need to be 
kept under 2 minutes so we ensure we have enough time 
to get through all acts. 
Last year, we had some amazing acts, which included 
singing, dancing, comedy, musical instruments and short 
skits.  
Please note that all music needs to be given to Mrs 
Darby on a USB by Friday 8 December. Unfortunately, 
music given on the day will not be accepted. 
The SRC will be visiting the classes this week to take the 
names of students and their acts which they would like to 
perform.  
We are looking forward to a great day! 

Mrs Darby 

OFFICE NEWS 
Leisure Sports Payments 
This is a reminder to parents that the final rotation of 
leisure sport is now underway with the final session  to be 
held on Friday 8 December. Students other than those 
participating in beach volleyball this session are required 
to pay $2.50 per session to cover the cost of the 
activities. Some students in Year 6 will not be 
participating in the coming weeks due to other activities. 
We request that payments for leisure sport are made 
each Friday that your child attends. If you are in doubt as 
to the amount your child is owing, please contact the me 
on 4443 4376. 
Marg Blair  

LIBRARY LINKS 
Library Stocktake 
A big thank you again to all 
students who have already 
returned their library books! 
All library books were due 
back last week ready for the annual stocktake, so 
please remember to return your books (or pay for lost 
ones) as soon as possible.  
Students who still have outstanding books received an 
overdue notice today (yellow paper). Please check if your 
child received one.  
The class prize for the first class to return all books is still 

available. Which class will it be?  

Mrs Darby 

 

KINDER NEWS 
We will be working on our Child Protection unit next week. 
Children will be learning how they can keep themselves 
safe. If you have any concerns about the content of these 
lessons, please contact me for a chat. 
Mrs Dilley 
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SPORT SHORTS 
AFL Sessions 
All students in K - 6 will be involved in AFL skills sessions 
tomorrow and next Thursday 30 November. This program 
is free of charge. 
Please make sure your child/children are dressed in their 
sports uniform on these days so that they are ready for 
running, jumping and playing games. 
Mr Munn 

JUNK TO FUNK CHALLENGE 
Last week, Tomerong students participated in National 
Recycling Week activities, including Planet Ark’s Junk to 
Funk Challenge. Thank you to all the families who 
supplied recyclable items for our classes to turn into 
amazing creations! Here are some of the wonderful 
creations that will be entered into the Planet Ark 
competition. Well done all! 

The Green Team   

mailto:rixmix@ozemail.com.au


 

 

 



 

 

TOMERONG PUBLIC SCHOOL 
P&C ASSOCIATION 

 
 

Tomerong P&C Disco 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Tomerong P&C are holding an end of year school disco on Friday 1 December, 2017 at the Tomerong School of Arts Hall 
(across from the school). 

Times: Kindy – Year 2  5 - 6.30pm 

 Years 3 - 6  6.30 - 8pm 

Cost $6 per child.  This includes a sausage roll, juice and a lolly bag. 
 (Any special dietary requirements please indicate on your note.) 

There will also be glow sticks and other glow items for sale on the night. 

 

Please complete the order form below and return to school, with your payment by Monday 27 November, 2017. 
Payments should be placed in a sealed envelope with your child’s name and payment details clearly marked on the 
envelope. 

Hope to see you there. 

Tomerong P&C Association 

________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Tomerong P&C Disco 
Friday 1 December, 2017 

 
 

Student Name: _____________________________________________ Year_______________ 
 

Student Name: _____________________________________________ Year_______________ 
 

Student Name: _____________________________________________ Year_______________ 
 

My younger siblings would like to attend (EARLY SESSION ONLY) and pay for their food. 
 
Number of extra siblings __________ 
 
I enclose $______________________ ($6 per person) 

 

 

Please return your order with payment in a sealed envelope, clearly marked with your child’s name and payment 

details and place in the money collection box located in the office waiting room by Monday 27 November. 

President:  Penny Langman 355 Hawken Road    Secretary:  Jillian Uebe 

 TOMERONG   NSW   2540    Treasurer:  Kathy Bendall 


